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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

I am hardly opposed to any gas or oil drilling in or around the ruby mountains. This the winter range for many
herds of mule deer and birds such as the sage grouse. The Ruby Marshes which are fantastic for fishing could
be polluted and damaged if oil and gas company excavate the sensitive land of the mountains to the west. Don't
ruin our land and forests for oil and gas. There are much surer places to drill for oil. Also if these companies
intend to use fracking for their extraction Nevadans must protest vehemently this catastrophic type of mining. It
polluted ground water and creates seismic issues. This decision should be made by our state and we don't want
this!

Claudia Wish



